

Memorial Garden

Please fill out the order form below. Your personalized brick will be engraved with up to 13 characters per line, and up to 3 lines per brick.

Please submit my order for:	BRICK COST 1 Brick @ \$75.00	
Gray Granite Brick (s)	@ \$	_per Brick
Please engrave my brick as follows (be sure to sk	ip a box to denote a space	between words):
Name of person ordering brick:		
Name		
Address		
CitySta	ıte	_Zip
e-mail		
Total Amount Enclosed: \$		

Please make check or money order and send to:

Friends of the Elmira Civil War Prison Camp P.O. Box 681 Elmira, NY 14902

PRISON CAMP

Memorial

Garden

The Friends of the Elmira Civil War Prison Camp is a not-for-profit 501c3 organization. All contributions are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law.

BE A PART OF OUR MEMORIAL GARDEN!

They say that in order to create lasting memories, you must first pave the way. With a brick, you have a unique opportunity to create a lasting tribute to loved ones

You may be familiar with fund drives where individuals can "buy a brick" for a building, walkway, patio, etc. We will engrave the name of your choice or personal thought on your brick. What a unique way to honor a family member or friend!

Just think of the many benefits of this project. It adds an attractive look to our Memorial Garden, raises funds for future improvements, and leaves your engraved name or message as a lasting image to all who visit the **Friends of the Elmira Civil War Prison Camp** site on the grounds where the prison barracks once stood. Your generosity will receive well-deserved recognition as you invest in our development.

HERE IS HOW THE FUND DRIVE WORKS:

- 1. Determine the number of engravings and complete one (1) order form for each brick. Bricks are \$75.00 each.
- 2. For your investment you will receive a beautiful engraved brick with your name or personal message sandblasted in a 4" X 8" granite paver that will be placed in the Memorial Garden.
- 3. The proceeds from your investment will go to further development and ongoing projects for the **Friends of the Elmira Civil War Prison Camp**.

The **Friends of the Elmira Civil War Prison Camp** reserves the right to refuse to engrave any message or material it deems inappropriate, such as personal contact information, political statements, suggestive wording, and messages that might be considered offensive.

What an exciting way to support this worthy cause and be remembered for years to come. We need your support! Our commitment to quality programs and growth depend on your generous contributions.

Thank you!